
 

 

  
 

 

Dear Parents, 
Another lovely week in Slaley and we are looking forward to our Summer Fair tomorrow (11am-2pm) 
Please come along and bring everyone you know - See the poster at the end of this newsletter for 
details of raffle prizes. (Tickets are available to buy on the following link (you may have to copy and 
paste.)  
https://www.justgiving.com/page/nikki-english-
1716384384375?utm_medium=fundraising&utm_content=page%2Fnikki-english-
1716384384375&utm_source=copyLink&utm_campaign=pfp-
share&fbclid=IwZXh0bgNhZW0CMTAAAR1SEoQRBNF0iQiw-
X6wbVtO4KaIHvxp1_GRB0Yjssp43MPXYi6Fip6oLsQ_aem_T2xr3B51Xas7ePexAK1BHQ 
 

    If you can spare any time to help with setting up/down then we would be more than grateful. 
 

Yesterday we had our Ofsted Celebration buffet which the children all enjoyed. Thank you to Mrs Seymour 
again – the children had the best time! I will be writing an article to go in the Courant (I will tag you all in 
an online version when it is available.) 

 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Slaley First School 

Friday 28th June 24 

 

Thursday 4th July – 9.30am-11am - Sports Day (Bacon butties and teas and coffees will be on sale so come straight into the 

yard after drop off!) Also, Summer Games Evening at Corbridge Middle School. 
Tuesday 9th July – Transfer Day - All Year 4 children will need to be taken direct to Corbridge Middle School from home and 

then brought back to Slaley when the morning finishes – We will send a letter with exact timings on Monday 

Afternoon of Thursday 11th July – Spruce Class Trip to Hollybush Nursery  
Thursday 11th July – Last Dance Session with Pip – a small dance performance will take place in school at the end of the 

session 
12th July – all day – PGL Trip – Ford Castle Pine Class (Reminder of details will be sent out next week) 

Wednesday 17th July – 9.15am - Leavers’ Assembly and pizza night 
Tuesday 10th September – Welcome Evening for parents at Corbridge Middle School 

 

TRANSITION MEETINGS IN SCHOOL 
11th July 3.30pm - Larch Class Transition Meeting for Parents of children who are currently nursery and will be Reception in 

September. 
Monday 8th July 3.30pm – Spruce Class Transition Meeting (for parents of children who are currently in Reception moving to 

Year 1 in September) 

Wednesday 10th July 3.30pm – Pine Class Transition Meeting in school (for parents of children who are currently Year 2 
moving to Year 3 in September) 

 
 

Reading Update 
Readathon Sponsorship – Non-fiction Books 
 
I know it has taken a little time but I am told that our non-fiction lexile books will be 
arriving next week! We can’t wait to catalogue them into our collection! 
Reading Ambassadors will be organising their puppet show with other children next 
week. (They have been planning this for a little while but we have been distracted 
by the warmer weather at lunchtime!) 



 

 

 


